TK Stone SBDM Meeting
December 7th, 2021

Members present: Laura Beth Hayes, Heather Coogle, Angie Rucker, Reginald Smith, Kasey

Brathcher, Dawne Swank

The December SBDM meeting was called to order at 3:50 p.m.

Old Business

Heather Coogle and Angie Rucker approved the December meeting agenda.

Angie Rucker and Laura Beth Hayes approved the November minutes.

The financial statement was reviewed with a motion to approve by Heather Coogle and a
second by Kasey Bratcher.

The December student of the month was Lincoln Shirts. Lincoln represents our school
and embodies the mission of TKS every day.

New Business

Ms. Swank shared the 2022-2023 PD plan. There will be a heavy focus on Kagan and
co-teaching training.

SBDM approved the PD plan.

SBDM reviewed revisions to the CSIP for the school year - looking at KPREP data and
setting academic goals. Ms. Swank shared that she would like to see a 10-15 point gain
in all areas in order to meet our set goals.

Ms. Swank shared the Executive Summary portion of the CSIP - which is in final draft
stages. She wants to focus heavily on connecting all components back to the core
values, mission and vision of TKS.

Angie Rucker made a motion to approve the CSIP as shared and Reginald Smith made
a second motion.

Personnel

Tabitha Kerr is transitioning into a role as a behavior interventionist and district
community liaison.

Laura Beth Hayes made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Heather Coogle seconded that
motion.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.



